
Dear Class of 2008, 
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1.    Lerner Pub
2.    BLOOD DRIVE
3.    Senior Toast/ Ring Ceremony
4.    Senior Fund Committee
5.    Upcoming Events
+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+=+

1.     LERNER PUB
       
        Thanks to everyone who came out toe Lerner Pub last week. Because of all of you, we had a record number of people attend! If you  
        have suggestions for making the next Lerner Pub even better, please e-mail us at bc2008@barnard.edu . The next pubs will be: 
        October 18th, November  1st ,  and December 6th . Make sure to get there early! 10:00pm-12:00am
_______________________________________________________________________________________________

2.     BLOOD DRIVE THIS FRIDAY!!!

        WHAT? Blood Drive
        WHEN? This Friday, September 28th, 10:30am-3:30pm
        WHO?  Everybody! 
        WHERE? Lefrak Gymnasium
        WHY?  All you have to do is donate your time, any way that you want: blood, moral support, or help organize that day 

       Special Note: Seniors, the senior class council will specifically be sponsoring from 1:00mp - 3:30pm, please come help out!
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

3.     SENIOR TOAST / RING CEREMONY

         This year we are doing things a little bit differently. The Ring ceremony and the Senior Toast will be on the same day, so make sure 
         you block out your schedule for OCTOBER 17th!!! More details to come... 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

4.     SENIOR FUND COMMITTEE - Let's break some records!

As you embark on your final year here, you can help leave your class's mark on Barnard, by joining the Senior Fund to raise money for the Class of 2008 gift to Barnard and financial aid. The Class of 2007 broke all Senior Fund records with 78% participation and over $10,000 raised. Giving back to Barnard is a tradition not only for current seniors, but every year for proud alumnae of the College. 
So if you are interested in showing your Barnard spirit, please sign up for the Senior Fund committee by contacting Laila Shetty '03 at 212-854-0786 or lshetty@barnard.edu. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

5.     UPCOMING EVENTS

        *     Don't forget the LERNER PUBS
        *     Senior Fund, KICK-OFF PARTY, October 10th 
        *     HOMECOMING Carnival, October 12th
        *     HOMECOMING, October 13th 
        *     Senior Toast/Ring Ceremony, October 17th
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________
        

Check our website frequently for updated information!

Don't forget to e-mail us with any questions, comments or concerns. Do you want to post your event? Is it something geared to seniors?

If you want to leave a mark your last year on campus, get more involved, or just send an e-mail out to your friendly class council, drop us all a line at bc2008@barnard.edu

Your Class Council, BC '08
